
Scouting’s National Honor Society
Coosa Lodge

Greater Alabama Council #1

April 12, 2011

Re: Scout _______________

Dear Principal,

	 The above Scout has been chosen to be a delegate to represent the Coosa Lodge 
50 of the Order of the Arrow, Greater Alabama Council, at the annual meeting of the lodges 
from a 3 state area.  Called a “conclave”, this year’s meeting will be held at a Scout camp 
in Georgia, and will begin at 5:00 PM Friday evening.  Because of the travel distance, our 
delegation may need to leave Friday morning.

I would greately appreciate it if you would excuse his absence from school for all or part of 
Friday, April 15, so he may travel with the contingent and attend this meeting.

Conclave is a great learning and leadership experience for the Scouts who are chosen to 
participate, and I’m sure this Scout will benefit greately from this experience.  If you need 
further information, please feel free to contact me, or Doug Jackson at the Council Service 
Center at 1-888-490-8955.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Greg Moore
Associate Section Adviser
Southern Region, Section 9
Email: RGMChop@aol.com
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